250th Celebration Meeting April 12, 2016

Members Attending: David Little, Bruno Siniscalchi, Melanie Streeter

Absent: Pat Cook, Betty Wasson, Casslyn Cook, Parker Roberts, Jim Hidden

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm

News/announcements:

The Chocorua Lake Conservancy is having an event Sunday April 17th, Melanie will put this information on the FaceBook page.

Melanie shared the Conway Historical Society has Bruce Bedford's photo collection. The 250th Committee will contact the Cook Memorial Library and the Tamworth History Center and set up a date to begin the process of scanning the Tamworth photos.

Minutes/Finance:

No minutes to accept

David explained the break down of costs for the Commemorative book and the possibility of changing the initial order from 1000 to 1100. This would allow people who have contributed to the book to receive a free copy and leave 1000 to sell. The book will sell for \$2.50.

Bruno made motion to order 1100 books, seconded by Melanie. All in favor.

Committee members will contact local stores regarding selling the commemorative book and cook book.

Memorabilia:

Logo stickers have been delivered. The final proof for the wooden tokens will be sent to committee members for their comments and approval next week. Cook book proof will be delivered next week.

Karl Behr and Annie Provenzano will asked to the next meeting to share plans for the BBQ.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm